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I heartily oppose in-person voting.  It falls under the maxim of it's not broken, don't fix 

it.  Oregonians vote in presidential elections at a rate higher than the national 

average.   

Voting by mail is as safe as in-person if not safer.  Drop boxes and voting by mail 

make voting pretty tamper proof.   

Once identity is established, asking for identity proof is about as redundant as there 

is. 

Finally, any buy-in to the conspiracy theory that there is much voter fraud is just 

opposite of what independent, non- partisan studies have found.  

Let's not waste our time and money on a senseless misuse of political will. 


